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Comments: I get really annoyed when I'm out on the Forest and see the tracks of vehicles going off the

designated roads and trails.  When people go where they don't belong there are no realistic restrictions on them--

they just go out and tear up the land.   It is a real problem.

 

I think the best way to keep people ON the designated roads and trails is to have more designated roads and

trails.  Most people will stay on the trails if the trails go where they want to go.  So, we should have lots of

designated roads and trails to provide people with the option to go where they want to go without leaving the

designated system.

 

If I understand it correctly, Option D provides the most miles of designated roads and trails for vehicular use.  So,

we should adopt Option D to provide the best opportunity for recreators to go where they want to go and still stay

on the designated system.

 

thanks and regards

 


